
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/19/2016 2:37:05 PM
Subject: Fwd: SCDOT fuel conservation - - internal messaging
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FYI 


Richele K Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
South Carolina
Direct 803-734-8465


Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  "Hall, Christy A" <HallCA@scdot.org>

Date:  September 19, 2016 at 2:07:30 PM EDT

To: "'richeletaylor@gov.sc.gov'" <richeletaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: FW: SCDOT fuel conservation - - internal messaging

Here is what I am sending out to all SCDOT employees and attached is the memo sent just to our field 
operations:
 
“Due to the fuel pipeline rupture and potential disruption in the motor fuel supply in the Southeast 
including some sporadic outages of fuel in some areas of the state, SCDOT employees are encouraged to 
proactively engage in fuel conservation measures such as carpooling and postponement of non-essential 
travel.  Engineering leadership will be working closely with our field operations in order to implement the 
appropriate fuel conservation measures at the county level.  Thank you for your cooperation and we look 
forward to the full restoration of the fuel supply for the southeast within the next 5-14 days.”
 
Thanks,
Christy A. Hall, P.E.

Secretary of Transportation
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